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                 South Church Preschool April Newsletter

                                             2018

Spring is here believe it or not ! Our teachers have begun our spring activities.  We are excited and hope winter will finally bid us farewell so we can start to enjoy the outdoors more each day.   Please keep that in mind when you are dressing the children for school that temperatures vary and that it could be muddy some days.  Make sure they have the appropriate layers and shoes.   Some children get upset if they feel that their shoes will get soiled outside on the playground so work it out with them before they come to school.  We want them to enjoy all the fun that the outdoors can bring.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
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 Chicks come from eggs 

* Oviparous animals   / See the Chicks hatch!

 Cycling through spring -  

*  Rain, Clouds, Wind  (water cycle)

* Plants/flowers/bugs (life cycles)

 The Shape of our Robots

 *  How they work

  * Where we use them

  * Fiction and Non-fiction Robot fun
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No School April Vacation…    4/9 to 4/15  *Children return to school 4/16

Changes to our School Calendar …

Due to the challenges of this winter, our center has tried to implement changes where we can.

It is hard to coordinate schedules with the church, teachers and families. Please read the following for any changes that may apply to your classroom.

Pre-K will be now Graduating on June 1st instead of May 31st, so those students will be getting one extra day added on to the end of this year.

Preschool will remain the same and Graduation for the two 3-day classes will remain June 5th
2-Day Preschool will now be in class through June 7th - offsite picnic June 8th

MORE INFORMATION WILL BE PASSED OUT REGARDING END OF THE YEAR CELEBRATIONS.  UNTIL THEN, IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS ABOUT THE AVOVE INFORMATION, PLEASE SPEAK WITH YOUR HEAD TEACHERS.
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HAND OUTS AND NEWSLETTERS

We are finding that parents are STILL not reading the necessary handouts, newsletters, postings and packet information regarding protocol, state requirements for school and changes in our structure for fall.   It is imperative that parents take time to read this information thoroughly and in a timely fashion to stay updated on what the needs and requirements are for preschool.  This is especially true when it comes to medical forms and requirements, as this could put our state license in jeopardy.  Also, we ask that parents please be diligent with checking and posting on snack calendars in our hallway.

We are required by state law to post all snacks in advance to when they are coming in.

With Thanks and Appreciation…

We want to thank all of our families for their generous donations each week to our school.

We are on a limited budget and your generosity is always so much appreciated.

Upcoming Events to watch for  … In May[image: image6.jpg]



Mother's Day Celebrations/ 3 and 5-day classes          

Daddy Donuts for Pre-K classes

Gym Observation for all classes
Teddy Bear Pajama Day for 2-day classes

*More information to come regarding these upcoming events.

Graduation [image: image7.wmf]
Pre-K classes                                           June 1st    in our  Church Social Hall   9:40  AM More information to come.

3-Day Preschool classes                           June 5th   in our Church Social Hall    9:40   AM More information to come.

End of the Year offsite Picnic 2/day        June 8th  at Addison Park  11:00 AM  More information to come.
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Pre-K classes and 3-Day classes

2-Day classes  

GYM CLASSES

Pre-K and 3-Day classes                               

 2-Day Classes

REMINDER:  2018 Achievement Reports for 2-day students will be passed out to you end of this month.
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Helpful Hints from the Director

At this point in the year, we are working to foster more independence when it comes to the student; this is important for upcoming school experiences like Pre-K and/or Kindergarten readiness.

Please take a look at some ways that you can help with readiness for fall.

*  Bedtime matters - on school days especially.

*  Arriving on time for school makes the day brighter and easier on the students.
* Encouraging them to do some things for themselves when it comes to their 

   belongings and their personal hygiene. Monitoring students to put their lunch boxes in cubbies

   and their coats on hooks when they arrive in the morning.

* The less accessories and toys they bring to school, the less they have to remember to bring back 

   home with them and the less they have to pack up and collect at dismissal time.

* The more flexible you are, the more your child will be when it comes to 

   changes or situations that may arise during the school day. 

* The more prepared you are for the school week, the more prepared they will feel.

* Now that sports have started for families, please be mindful that preschoolers only have 

  a short window for extra activities and social play dates, so please keep the temperament of your  

  child in mind when it comes to the school week.

All easier said then done, as we know… but something to keep in mind and strive for.

      Happy Spring to all of our families at South Church Preschool… Lots of Fun Still Ahead… 
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            Summer Sprouts Camp with Ms. Kathye and Ms. Letizia

[image: image18.jpg]


Registration Forms are available this month for Summer Sprouts.

Our sessions begin in early July and end in early August.  You may pick up a form at school or receive through email.  Please email kathyeflan@gmail.com if you would like

a form sent to you electronically.  See Mrs. Letizia or your Head Teachers at school to receive a form in hard copy.  Come join us for lots of summer fun… spots are filling up already at Summer Sprouts Music and Arts Camp right here at South Church Preschool.  Please pass the word to your friends and neighbors as well.

4th Quarter Tuition is due now.  Please be sure to get your payments in.   There is a convenient mailbox in our hallway for your convenience.  Any questions… please call

Polly, our Business Manager, at    860- 657-3966
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                                 Enrichment

We continue to be excited about our Spanish and Science Enrichment classes and components to our center.  The students are so happy and excited about all the observing, experimenting, predicting and documenting that they have been experiencing at school.  The students

have enjoyed learning Spanish words and singing Spanish songs each week in Pre-K.    Many thanks to Mrs. Vartenigian and Mrs. Nardi for the special gifts that they share with the children.  We are lucky to have both of these teachers as a part of our team at South church Preschool.

